

September 9, 2024

Intact Insurance 8-59 Westney Road South Ajax, ON L1S 2C9

RE: Thank You

Dear Ms. Hobbs

On behalf of the Clarington Public Library Board, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for selecting Waverley Place as the recipient of your generous donation of both time and resources. Your team's effort in helping with the garden clean-up is deeply appreciated and will make a meaningful difference in the upkeep and beauty of our space.

Your contribution will enhance the experience for visitors, staff, and the community who enjoy Waverley Place. The dedication and hard work of the Intact Insurance team will be appreciated by all who visit.

We truly value your commitment to supporting local organizations and improving the community. The time and resources you are investing reflect a strong sense of corporate responsibility and community spirit.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Steven Cooke Chair, Board of Directors Clarington Public Library Board

chair@cplma.ca

Tenzin Shomar Vice-Chair, Board of Directors Clarington Public Library Board